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July 1, 2021 
MarineFisheries Advisory 

 
Reminder: Commercial Striped Bass Fishery is Open on Monday, July 5

 
This advisory serves to remind all fishermen that the commercial striped bass fishery will be 
open this coming Monday, July 5. State regulations close the commercial striped bass fishery 
around several summertime holidays, specifically July 3, July 4, and Labor Day (if those days 
are otherwise considered open commercial striped bass fishing days). Although the July 4 
holiday is being observed on July 5 this year, the commercial striped bass fishery will remain 
open as scheduled on Monday, July 5.    
 

For more information on the management of striped bass in Massachusetts,  
please view our website at www.mass.gov/marinefisheries.    
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